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September 24, 2023 

 

Mr. Louie Baumgartner, Chief Advancement Officer 

Palm Springs Art Museum 

P.O. Box 2310 

Palm Springs, CA 92263 

 

Dear Mr. Baumgartner, 

 

Per the August 29, 2023 “Gift Reminder” invoice from you, regarding our promise of a $100,000 

grant “to fund the assembly and display” of the historic Aluminaire House (1931, Albert Frey 

and A. Lawrence Kocher), a check is enclosed.   

 

We consider that, based on written assurances from PSAM trustee L. J. Cella, that the PSAM has 

met our condition of committing to “a viable plan to assemble and display the Aluminaire 

House.”  Additionally, and consistent with our past policy regarding this particular grant, the 

other condition attached to this grant is that none of the PSPF monies be used “to compensate 

any PSAM officer, director, or board member.” 

 

We are proud to be part of the future success of the Aluminaire House.  If you require any 

additional information, please contact PSPF board member Ron Marshall at 

info@pspreservationfoundation.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

  
Gary Johns    

President   

 

Enclosure: 

PSPF Aluminaire Grant Check #1889 

http://www.pspreservationfoundation.org/

